-9th February 2023

Planning Department

London Borough of Camden 2nd Floor, 5 Pancras Square
c/o Town Hall, Judd Street

London

WC1H 9JE

Dear Sirs
Ref: Application for Planning Permission — Flat 1 — 39 Eton Avenue, London NW3 3EP

| wish to record my strong objection to the above application within which reference is
made to a hew entrance/ doorway from the existing hallway. This is unacceptable.

The proposal would change the layout of a small hallway increasing the noise and number of
people entering / leaving the building, impact upon the receipt of our post, cause damage /
cracks throughout a listed building such as the staircase and/or our individual flats.

With regard to the remaining requests to the application both Camden Council's Building
Control as well as English Heritage should be consulted given the Grade 2 listing of the
building and how said changes would change its character.

| await your confirmation of my objection.

Yours Sincerely

Mr M Ferro Curto
tll

Eton Avenue
London NW3 3EP



